
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up after next week… 

06.03.23 
Maths 

This week, the children will be continuing their learning of place value to 50. We will be 

looking at number lines and discussing that the starting and ending number can be 

different. We will look at number lines that have intervals counting in 1s and 10s. The 

children will then be using this knowledge to estimate where a given number might be on a 

number line. 

English  
Next week we will be reading a new story the ‘Midnight Gardener.’ The children will be 

learning about postcards and writing one from the main character’s point of view. 
Phonics 

Next term 

New GPC’s: -a (water, small,) -e (different, crocodile) -a (want, swap) -ear –ere (wear, 

there) 

Tricky Words: Whole, who, because, eye, people, thought. 

Reading 

 Next week we will be continuing our story The Artist.  

 We will be answering comprehension question based on the learning we have done so far. 

We will also be trying to use the new vocabulary we have learned in sentences. 

Topic  
 

PSHCE: Next week we will be thinking about what makes us different from each other. We 

will be talking about the terms respect and tolerance; and considering how we can show 

each other those things. 

 

Art: In Art we will be creating a piece of work by using water colour paints. We will be 

using our knowledge of mixing colours to create different shades. 

 

Computing: We will be continuing our new topic and creating our animated stories. 

 

Science: Next week we will be thinking about different types of plants  

PE: We will be continuing our new units, gymnastics and sending and receiving. 

 

Geography: In Geography we will be consolidating our knowledge of the oceans and 

continents and working with our friends to answer questions in a team. 

 



 

 

 
Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 

 

 

Additional notes and reminders 

Request: In the morning please encourage the children to stand with you or their 

friends. We have noticed that some children are swinging on the rails, knocking on the 

windows or going on to the field. All children should be waiting with you as we are not 

able to supervise until we open the doors. 

 

Homework: As we celebrated World book day this week, for homework we would like 

for the children to find an unusual place to read a story. If you can take a photo and 

email it to you class teacher – we would love to see them! 

Please revise the phonics sheet. 

 

Naming uniform/ resources:  Please ensure your child’s things are named so we can 

easily identify any lost item’s owners. 

 

Just a reminder that hedgehogs and Squirrels now have library on a Friday. 

 

 

If you are running late and arrive at school part 9:00 am please ensure you sign in at 

the office. 

 

 

Upcoming dates 

 

 
W/B 13.03.23 Deaf Awareness Week 
 
17.03.23 Comic Relief  
 
24.03.23 World Poetry Day Celebration 


